
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 7/11/2013 4:55:41 PM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov (emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Bee: 
Subject: JTTF Contact 

General Hagan, 

The JTTF in the Oakland office is handling the investigation. However, their lead on the investigation is on 
vacation. 

Jason McMillen in the FBI's San Jose office is very knowledgeable regarding the investigation. His contact 
information is below. 

We are scheduling a briefing for you with our leads in Corporate Security and Electric Ops on Metcalf. In the 
meantime, if you have questions concerning the investigation, please feel free to contact Mike Peterson in our 
Corporate Security department at 415-973-5601. He is out of the office until Monday. 

Please let me know if you need more information. 

Thank you, 
Meredith 
415-828-5765 

Jason McMillen 
jason.mcmillen2@ic.fbi.gov 
408-369-8900 
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